
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Joaquin P.L.G. Cook Named BankGuam Holding and Bank Interim President and Chief 
Executive Officer 

Lou Leon Guerrero on Leave, Remains Board Chair 

 
April 30, 2018 – Hagatna, Guam.  BankGuam Holding and Bank of Guam Board of Directors at its 
March 26, 2018 Board Meeting appointed Mr. Joaquin (“Kin”) P.L.G. Cook to serve as the Company’s 
and Bank’s Interim President and Chief Executive Officer while Lou Leon Guerrero has been granted a 
leave of absence to run for Office of the Governor of Guam.  Leon Guerrero remains Board Chair.  The 
appointment is effective May 1, 2018. 
 
Kin has served as the Company’s Executive 
Vice President and Chief Sales and Service 
Officer since 2016 and the Bank since January 
2015.  He has been a director of the Company 
since the Company was organized in 2011, and 
has been a director of the Bank since 2007. 
 
Kin has served as manager of the Bank’s 
Compliance Department and has held other 
positions including Assistant Vice President, 
Branch Manager and Commercial Loan Officer, 
starting his career in 2001 as a management 
trainee. 
 
Cook serves on the board of IP&E Holdings, the 
St. John’s School Board of Trustees and Make a 
Wish Foundation. 
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